
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Deer Park, Texas, will hold a Public Hearing at 
City Hall, 710 East San Augustine Street, at 7:30 p.m. on January 5, 2021 at which time and place they will 
hear all persons desiring to be heard on or in connection with any matter or question involving the 
reaffirming and amending the Reinvestment and Tax Abatement guidelines and criteria passed by 
Ordinance 4030.  
 
Shannon Bennett, TRMC 
City Secretary 
Dated this 2nd day of December 2020. 

 
 

 


